
From: Castro, Lorraine
To: Barnes, Jeff
Subject: RE: CASE-1-ZN-2022 Shadow Ridge North
Date: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 1:11:55 PM

jckn1746@gmail.com
 
 

From: NoReply <NoReply@Scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Saturday, March 05, 2022 6:54 AM
To: Projectinput <Projectinput@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: CASE-1-ZN-2022 Shadow Ridge North
 
City of Scottsdale

Residential development (Looks like it has already started ?) near environmentally sensitive
lands along roads that would have to be widened for the potential increased vehicle traffic, and
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where is the water source for these homes, and there is no mass transit provision, not even
buses. The answer is "no". -- sent by Carolyn Kinville (case# 1-ZN-2022)
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